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September
23rd
Year 1 Share & IMPACT Maths Meeting 2.20pm 

October

9h      Year 2 Assembly 9.15
27h
Half Term
November
21st
INSET Day
We hope you had an enjoyable summer holiday. The children have returned looking very smart in their new uniforms and  ready to learn. The transition work we did last term has been beneficial and the children  have settled quickly into their new classes. 
It has been a busy summer for staff as well as children and Mrs Allen and Mrs Grewal return to us after their beautiful weddings.

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Cool, our new Inclusion Manager, who has joined to our school this term in Maple Class.
A special welcome to our new year R children who have joined us in Cedar and Willow Class this week.
It has been good to welcome new families to our school community, and welcome back others who have joined us once again.

We are sure that you and your child will have 3 years of memorable learning with us!
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Julie Swanston 

Headteacher
If you have changed any of your contact details, particularly your phone numbers. Please make sure that the office have your 
up to date information

so that we can contact you should your child be unwell.
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Stars of the  Week

Week beg.1st September
MAPLE

Daisy Black


OAK
Jessica Small
 
POPLAR 

Derinelle Coffie
SYCAMORE 
Ollie Tavner
After School Club Star of the Week

Jack Oakley
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Walking Bus 
We have started our Walking Bus to Ludlow Junior School again this week. Unfortunately we still have some days where we need additional parents to walk with the children.

If you would like your child to use the Walking Bus or can help with walking to Ludlow once a week please call into the school office.
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SHARE & IMPACT MATHS MEETING

MONDAY 15th SEPTEMBER 2.30PM

All year 1 parents are invited to a meeting to explain maths home learning activities which take place in year 1. Mrs Elgar will also be explaining the family learning group that she runs fortnightly, called ‘SHARE’ which encourages children and parents to work together on learning activities.

All Year 1 parents are welcome to attend.
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The children have come back to school looking very smart in their school uniform, but lots of items are still unnamed. Please name your child’s uniform!

Please make sure your child has a PE Kit in school everyday. Children must also have their kit for after school sports clubs.
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ATTENDANCE
Week Beginning 1st September 
Oak



98.8%

Maple


97.2%

Poplar


95.2%

Sycamore


86.6%

Whole School

94.4%
Well done Oak class!
Please remember to let us know before 

10.00 a.m. if your child is unwell.  You can phone or email us at 

info@woolstoninfantschool.co.uk
CHILDREN WITH CANCER UK
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Grace Sharpe will be running the Mini Great South Run on Saturday 25th October.  If you would like to sponsor Grace, please call into the school office to complete the form.   Many thanks

A few reminders to help everyone keep safe in the playground before and after school.

· Children should not use the pirate ship, the play equipment or the bank by year 2.

· Children should not climb on the gazebo and other seating areas

· Please do not ride bikes and scooters in the playground.

We will be reminding all the children about these things as well.

As you can see we have widened the path at the back of Year 1 for easier access. I have already been asked by other parents to remind you not to wait on or around the back steps as this makes it difficult for parents and children, particularly with buggies.
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Jewellery & Ear rings

Children should not wear jewellery to school. If they wear ear rings, and cannot remove them, only stud style ear rings should be worn to school. On PE days children should not wear ear rings to school or have their own tape to put over their ear rings.

Staff cannot remove or replace ear rings.

Universal Free School Meals

Our new lunchtime routines are going well with nearly all the children having a hot school meal.

Although everyone is now entitled to a free meal the previous ‘Free School Meal Criteria’ still apply for you to be able to qualify for free school uniform. We can check this quickly on a data base using your National Insurrance Number. Please call into the office if you think you may qualify.












